
 

  

 

NOTICE: Temporary road closure on McNaughton Road, from Falvo Street to Troon Avenue 
 
Metrolinx is making modifications to improve the recently installed west rail track that crosses over 
McNaughton Road. To safely complete the work, a road closure is required from Thursday, Nov. 14 at 
midnight to Saturday, Nov. 16 at 11 p.m. on McNaughton Road, from Falvo Street to Troon Avenue.   
 

Signage will be in place to inform travellers and impacted businesses will be notified. Emergency services 

will be informed to use the detour route to navigate through the area.  

 
Please contact Metrolinx’s Community Relations team at YorkRegion@metrolinx.com with any questions. 
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For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 

 
 

 
 


